
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our annual Book Fair will be held on Wednesday, October 25th, 2023. This provides
an excellent opportunity to add a book of interest to your child’s collection as well as
to that of family and friends. The proceeds from this Book Fair will be used to
upgrade classroom libraries and resources. 
 
As parents/guardians, please join us in sponsoring a successful Book Fair by visiting
the Fair on Wednesday, October 25th, from 2:45 p.m. to 5:45 p.m. All students will
have the opportunity to participate in the Family draw for a chance to win $50.00
worth of books, that is, $25.00 for the winning student and $25.00 for the student’s
homeroom teacher.

An envelope will be forwarded to you shortly, which will include the JCA Student Wish
List. Your child will fill out their wish list on Tuesday, October 24th, during school
hours. Please review your child’s Wish List so that you are aware of the books your
child would like to purchase.  

If purchasing, kindly ensure your child returns to school with the Wish List and the
exact amount on the day of the Fair (October 25). 

Please note, Scholastic will not be offering a virtual book fair for the 2023-2024
school year.

Form of payment: Cash or cheque payable to JOHN CABOTO ACADEMY.
 
Once again, we would like to thank you in advance for your full support of our Fair.


